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On December 29, 2023, the Ministry of Finance announced Official Dispatch No. 14502/BTC-QLBH on the share transfer as follows:
In response to the Request for share transfer on August 21, 2023 and the supplementary dossier of Sai Gon - Ha Noi Insurance Corporation (the Company) requesting to transfer shares to the transferees: DB Insurance Co., Ltd and Vietnam National Vegetable Fruit and Agricultural Product Corporation JSC, the Ministry of Finance has the following opinions:
1. Approve on the principle for the Company to carry out the share transfer according to the Corporation’s Request for share transfer on August 21, 2023. 
2. Within 14 days from the date of completing the share transfer according to the approved plan, the Company must comply with the regulations in Clause 4, Article 22 of Decree No. 46/2023/ND-CP dated July 1, 2023 of the Government on detailed regulations of implementing articles of the Law on Insurance Business.
3. The share transfer of the Corporation must ensure compliance with tax obligations according to the law and information disclosure obligations in Article 127, Article 128 of the Securities Law 2019 and Article 31, Article 33 of Circular No. 96/2020/TT-BTC dated November 16, 2020 on guiding information disclosure on the securities market. 
